
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

January 5, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steven DiVirgilio

The Board reviewed homeowners in violation commercial vehicles parked within the complex and discussed fines 
and towing.

The Board discussed late fees and surcharges.

The Board discussed snowplowing, cars in driveways during plowing and the clearing of parking lots after the 
storm.

The Board discussed the letter from Hydra Tech concerning hydrant upkeep and repair.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday February 9  6 pm 3 Lex.


